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• The Council: Council Meetings: The Council meets each month both in Polruan and at 
Whitecross and we are always pleased to see members of the public at these meetings. We 
value your comments and questions so please keep attending, and make any point that 
concerns you during the time allowed for public participation prior to the commencement of 
the Council meeting. This is the time when you can raise points about items on the agenda.   
Most meetings take place on the last Monday of every month but when we meet at 
Whitecross this changes to a Tuesday.  The next meeting of the Council will be on Monday, 
27th October, at the WI Hall, Polruan. 
 

• Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP):  A preliminary meeting was held on 4th 
September.  Please see Cllr Kevin Francis’ separate report and article in this magazine. 

• Hall Walk:  Agreement between the householder and Cornwall Council has now been 
reached on how this will be carried out.  We do not yet have a start date for the work 

• Footpaths:  All footpaths have now been cut and there are a few remaining for a second cut.  
Whitecross Green is cut regularly by our contractor and the area in front of the telephone box 
is now also being cut by volunteers from Whitecross Village Hall Committee.  Our thanks are 
due to them. 

• Website:	
  	
  The Parish website continues to attract visitors to the site where you can find local 
information, parish council minutes and other documents. All businesses who operate in the 
parish are invited to advertise there for £25 pa which goes towards the upkeep of the website. 
All not for profit organisations can promote themselves free. 

The new and important upgrade to the site of the addition of an Events diary has been 
popular. Go to the website to add your event. 

It is a free facility for use by the Parish. Please use it: www.lanteglosbyfowey.org.uk 
 

• Lanteglos-in-Bloom:   
 

• PCSO Dave Evans advised us at the July Council meeting there had been only one reported 
crime in the last month within Lanteglos Parish, a dog out of control. 
 

• Lanteglos Highway Parking and Visibility issues: After a meeting between the Parish 
Council, PCSO Dave Evans and representatives of Highways a letter was hand delivered to 
local residents setting out how matters could be improved.  These included encouraging 
residents to park further back towards the hedge thus improving visibility for drivers coming 
up from Penpol and removing the sign which impedes vision.  At a later date when the Radar 
equipment becomes available a further speed check will be carried out. 
 

• War Memorial:  Three quotes for restoration work have been requested.  A survey is 
included in this magazine so please let us know your views on how you would like to see this 
progress.  



Meanwhile thank you for your support and please continue to come to our meetings as we value your 
input.   

 

Dr Pat Moore, Chairman 

Tel: 01726 870340 

Email addresses for the Parish Council 

chairman@lanteglosbyfowey.org,uk   clerk@lanteglosbyfowey.org.uk 


